
 

 
 
 
 
  STOP PRESS….STOP PRESS…STOP PRESS 
 

Information re: Scarlet Fever & Scarlatina 
 

We are writing to let you know that we have a case of Scarlet Fever in school.  The 
symptoms are as follows: feeling tired, sore throat, headache, high temperature, redness 
of cheeks and a rash over the body.   
 
If you are concerned that your child may be suffering from this virus or you are heavily 
pregnant you should consult your doctor. Please advise us if your child is diagnosed with 
either Scarlet Fever or Scarlatina as we need to keep a log. 
 
If your child is still taking medicine when they return to school please look at the website 
for our policy on administering medication. 
 
Christine Dickens 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


